
From: Merita A. "Rita" Allison <RitaAllison@schouse.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/16/2015 8:36:59 AM
Subject: Refugees

Katherine,
I would like for the Governor to reconsider our position on refugees in SC until we can investigate 
these coming in thoroughly....also, encourage securing the borders now and full investigation....if they
come in peace and fully investigated they should be welcomed.....other Governor's are weighing in,
too. Thanks for listening to input....Rita

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone
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